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VENTURA COUNTY HEALTHCARE PROFESSIONALS 
AND NURSES TO DEMAND ‘NO LAYOFFS, NO CUTS,’ 

WARNING THAT PATIENT CARE WILL BE AT RISK  
 

Healthcare Professionals to Deliver ‘Pink Slip’ to the Huron Consultants 
Behind the Unnecessary Layoff Notices to Healthcare Professionals and 

Nurses; Huron Is Collecting Nearly $10 Million in Taxpayer Funds 
  
Ventura, CA—Healthcare professionals will fight back against layoff notices that will jeopardize the care 
of patients who rely on Ventura County’s network of healthcare – including the general public, which 
depends on Ventura County’s system to function as a reliable, high-quality source of trauma care during 
emergencies and for 9-1-1 response.  
 
The cuts to staff and services are being made at the insistence of Huron Consulting, a private firm that 
has been paid nearly $10 million in taxpayer funds to essentially recommend cuts to services that benefit 
taxpayers and the general public. 
 
For years, frontline healthcare professionals have been sounding the alarm on the understaffing issues at 
our main hospitals in Ventura County, with workers stating that they are forced to do more than one job 
because vacant positions are often left vacant indefinitely. In fact, the County of Ventura had to ‘delete’ 
137 vacant positions as part of their proposed layoff process. Healthcare professionals at the frontlines of 
day-to-day patient care warn that these proposed layoffs will definitely impact patient care, and that any 
claim to the contrary is a clear indication that these top-down decisions are being made without 
understanding the reality on the frontlines of public healthcare in Ventura County.  
 
Public healthcare professionals insist that these layoffs are nothing more than a risky experiment 
proposed by an outside consulting firm, and point out the fact that there is no urgent budgetary constraint 
or reason for this drastic decision. 
 
WHAT: Nurses and Healthcare Professionals to Demand ‘No Layoffs, No Cuts’ in Ventura 

County 
  

WHO: Healthcare Professionals, Nurses and Patients  
  
WHEN:  Tuesday, June 4, 2019 starting at 8 AM 
  
WHERE: Ventura County Government Center  

(Outside the Ventura County Board of Supervisors chambers) 
800 S. Victoria Ave. 
Ventura, CA 93009 

 
VISUALS: Giant “Pink Slip” to Huron Consultants, Nurses and Healthcare professionals in smocks 

and with signs in hand. Individuals who have received layoff notices will testify during 
public comment and will be available for media interviews. 
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